"WARINA"

Captain Liddle has telephoned Mr,Bryden stating
that he is somewhat concerned that Mr.Boyle is unable to
pecommend the extension of the Load Line Certificate for
so short a period as two months, and he will be obliged
if Mr.Boyle 1s able to give any reasons.

Captain Liddle emphasised that he is in no way
querying Mr.Boyle's decision as 1t is known that the British
Indiakcannot run her much longer, but he would be pleased to
now whether there are any specific reasons or whether 1t is

just that the ship is generally deteriorated
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12th September, 1949,
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